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Have a lovely weekend—from all at Highcliffe!  

Respect Resilience Responsibility 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I’m ending this week, like all the others, feeling so proud 

of our children—especially those who attended our    
discos and VIP Party last night. We were so pleased with 
their conduct and beautiful manners and hope they all 

enjoyed themselves!  
Huge thanks to our Y6 parents for your generous VIP   

Party food donations—the children were delighted with 
their amazing spread! The photo booth area and photo 
wall also went down really well, and the KS2 hall looked 

fab! Thank you to Mrs Kast and Mrs Lumley, for            
organising everything, and to Mr Parnaby, Miss           

Donaldson, Mrs Scott, Mrs Atkinson, Mr Nash and Mr 
Swales—you all hosted a party to remember! 

Huge thanks also to our Highcliffe Friends and staff for               
supporting the discos for everyone else! 

Transition: Good luck to our Y6 children, who are     
spending next week in their new secondary schools. We 

will look forward to hearing all about it when they        
return for their final week! The rest of school will be 

spending Monday and Tuesday in their new classes (you 
should have received an email today to confirm these). 
Children should arrive and leave via their usual routes.  

Please send your child in their PE kits on Monday and 
Tuesday (or with one if they are moving into Year 5 or 6). 
Thank you. Our class names are artists next year and I am 

sure the children will share theirs with you next week.  

Diary Dates:  

Mon 10th-Tues 11th July —Whole School Transition  

Mon 10th—Fri 14th July—Y6 Transition to LJS 

Thurs 13th July—Nursery Sports Day (please see letters) 

Tues 18th July—Merit Assembly (9am) 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Leavers’ Performance (6pm) 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Sleepover 

Thurs 20th July—Last day of summer term 

Fri 21st July—PD Day; School Closed 

Mon 4th Sept—PD Day; School Closed 

Tues 5th Sept—First day of autumn term 

Fri 22nd Sept—September Fair 

Fri 27th Oct-Mon 6th Nov—Half Term 

Fri 24th and Mon 27th Nov—PD Days; School Closed  

We are very proud to announce this week’s pupils of 

the week. Well done everyone!  

Magpie Class (Rec. Miss Schofield) - Kiegan S 

Puffin Class (Y1/2 Mrs Woodhouse)- Stanley A 

Curlew Class (Y1/2 Mrs Pattinson)- Isla-Rose S 

Oystercatcher Class (Y2 Mrs Appleby)- Riley S 

Avocet Class (Y3 Mrs Whittle/Mrs Whitwell)-Jacob T 

Kingfisher Class  (Y3/4 Mrs Salter)- Zac H 

 Golden Plover Class (Y4/5 Mr Nash)-Dylan M 

 Peregrine Falcon Class (Y4/5 Miss Thornton/ 

Mrs Walker)- Miles M 

 Barn Owl Class (Y6 Mr Parnaby)- Ethan M 

Merlin Class (Y6 Miss Donaldson)- Noah G 

With belief and hard work, anything is possible! 

 Next Week’s Clubs:    

(4.30pm finish unless otherwise stated) 

Monday—Y5/6 Cricket 

Tuesday—Rec/Y1 Yoga (am); Y2 Mindfulness (am);             

Wednesday—KS1 Lego Club(4pm); KS1 Book Club

(4pm) Y3/4/5 Cricket 

Thursday—Rec/Y1 Yoga (am); Y2 Mindfulness (am); 

STEM (4.15pm); Taskmaster Club (4.15pm) 

 Attendance: To ensure your child makes good              

progress at school, it is extremely important that they 

attend school each day, on time. Thank you. 

This week’s star attenders are Mrs Pattinson!  

Well done on your 99%! 

Reminder: increase In Cost of School Lunch: From  

September, the cost of a school lunch will rise to £2.40.  

Safeguarding at Highcliffe: We have been really              

impressed this week by the children’s response to our 

NSPCC PANTs lessons—they have been so sensible and 

shown they understand these very important rules. We 

hope you have found the materials we’ve shared      

useful, and that we can continue to keep the children 

safe, working together within our community.  
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